
Teacher:Burns King Subject: Science Week of: October14- October 18, 2019 

Less
on 
Fo
un
da
tio
ns 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Focus Standard 
Objective 
Sub-objectives 
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Essential 
Learning/Big 
Idea/Essential 
Questions 
 
 

What are considered living 
plants? 
Do plants have Scientific 
Names and Kingdoms? 
Do plants show Diversity?  
Do plants show Adaptations? 
Do plants show behavior like 
animals kingdoms? 
What is Seed-bearing plants 
vs. Non-Seed Bearing? 
What is all this fuss about 
maintaining the U.S. Forest 
Services in the United States? 

How many plants actually 
exist? Or are extinct? 
How do plant kingdoms fuel 
life? 
What are the two existing 
groups of plant-life? 
What do human-beings 
provide plants for living? 
What is all the fuss about the 
Rain-Forest in South 
America? Or, the Brown 
Algae in the Oceans of the 
World? 

Plants exist in what 
kingdoms? 
What are the four different 
classes of plant kingdoms? 
What are the two ways plants 
reproduce? 
Name the main parts of a 
red-rose? 
What do plant provide 
humans for living? 
Can Humans survive on 
nothing but Vegan eating 
which comes from plants? 

What is a good example 
adaptations to plants? 
What is a Virginia Creeper? 
What is a Venus fly-trap? 
What is a Pyrocanthra Bush? 
What is the difference 
between the way a sunflower 
plant grows & a Mushroom or 
a fungus? 
What are the four genus of 
the Plantae (Flowering 
Plants)? 
What is poison Ivy or Oak? 

Assessment #2 On The 
Plant Kingdoms, and 
their varieties. 

Resources 
 
 

Harcourt Textbooks, Google 
Research engine on-line, Mr. 
King’s own research. 
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Lesson 
Vocabulary 

Diversity, Behavior, 
Adaptations, Photosynthesis, 
Seed-bearing, Fungus, 
Mushrooms, Moss, Conifers, 
Eukaryotic, Venus Fly-Traps, 
English Ivy, Red Roses. 

Diversity, Behavior, 
Adaptations, Photosynthesis, 
Seed-bearing, Fungus, 
Mushrooms, Moss, Conifers, 
Eukaryotic, Venus Fly-Traps, 
English Ivy, Red Roses. 

Diversity, Behavior, 
Adaptations, Photosynthesis, 
Seed-bearing, Fungus, 
Mushrooms, Moss, Conifers, 
Eukaryotic, Venus Fly-Traps, 
English Ivy, Red Roses. 

Diversity, Behavior, 
Adaptations, Photosynthesis, 
Seed-bearing, Fungus, 
Mushrooms, Moss, Conifers, 
Eukaryotic, Venus Fly-Traps, 
English Ivy, Red Roses. 

Diversity, Behavior, 
Adaptations, Photosynthesis, 
Seed-bearing, Fungus, 
Mushrooms, Moss, Conifers, 
Eukaryotic, Venus Fly-Traps, 
English Ivy, Red Roses. 

Focu
s 

Les
so
n 

Connections 
I Do (Teacher 
Model) 

Teacher demonstrates 
lesson’s vocabulary and 
definitions. Teacher show’s 
how to write clip notes, 
highlight key points, and 
prepare for notes in the 
lesson. 
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Guid
ed 
Pr
act
ice 

We do 
You do together 

Teacher and students work 
together to make sense of 
lessons essential questions 
and vocabulary. Students and 
Teacher record answers in 
our class notebooks. 

Teacher and students work 
together to make sense of 
lessons essential questions 
and vocabulary. Students and 
Teacher record answers in 
our class notebooks. 

Teacher and students work 
together to make sense of 
lessons essential questions 
and vocabulary. Students and 
Teacher record answers in 
our class notebooks. 

Teacher and students work 
together to make sense of 
lessons essential questions 
and vocabulary. Students and 
Teacher record answers in 
our class notebooks. 

Teacher and students work 
together to make sense of 
lessons essential questions 
and vocabulary. Students and 
Teacher record answers in 
our class notebooks. 
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You do 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Students then use Team-Time 
and Partner-Time to discuss 
essential questions again with 
partners, and sometimes with 
the teacher individually. 
Homework is also assigned 
for extra learning on Essential 
Questions. 
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Clos
ur
e 

 Why are plants able to 
re-produce with a process 
called photosynthesis, and 
animals cannot? 

What is the purposes of 
Green Plants for the Human 
Race? What can we do 
preserve plant life? 

Name the four Plant 
Kingdoms? How do they 
affect us as humans? 

What is a Venus Fly-Trap? 
What is Poison Ivy or Oak? 
Can plants control our 
behavior, indirectly? 

Falcons, No homework 
on Fridays! Have a good 
Weekend! 

Hom
ew
ork 

 The Students will write 5 
minute ticket out the door 
homework assessments to 
answer the “Big essential 
question of the day”. 
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